
The library will be open on days school is in session from 7:45-2:30.
Each class will have a scheduled weekly library class where the students will participate in various

activities including weekly book check outs, read alouds, book discussions, lessons based on MASL
(Maine Association of School Libraries) Standards, maker-space/tinkering, and more. Students

may also come into the library to exchange books at any time when the library is open and their
classroom schedule allows. 

When i'm not at school you
might find me....I will be taking pictures of whats happening at Stratton School. I

will be posting pictures and updates on the Stratton School
Facebook page and on the school website. 

Please be sure to fill out and sign the media release form and send
it back in. If you have any questions about this please let me know.

Meet the LibrarianMeet the Librarian
Ms Hughes

My name is Ms Hughes and I am the
new librarian/media specialist at

Stratton School. I am very excited for
this school year and to be a part of

the Stratton School community!

Should you have any questions or
concerns, please feel free to contact

me at:
jhughes@strattonschool.org

(207)246-6598

Library Information

Favorite color:

Favorite animal:

Favorite drink:

Favorite subject:

A bit about me!
Blue/Green

Dogs 

Seltzer Water

Science

Walking/biking with my dogs!
I also love doing arts and crafts as well

as getting sucked into a new book.


